
    

  

CITY OF ALAMO HEIGHTS 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD 

 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

 
TO:  Alamo Heights Public & Applicants 

 

FROM: Phil Laney, Assistant City Manager & Lety Hernandez, Community Development 

  Services Director 

 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of January 21, 2025 regularly scheduled Architectural Review Board 

(ARB) & rescheduling to special meeting next week, January 28, 2025 at 5:30pm 

 

DATE:  January 21, 2023 

 

SUMMARY 

 

Please be advised that the January 21, 2025 meeting of the City of Alamo Heights Architectural 

Review Board is cancelled due to the weather-related City Hall closure. All items will be 

rescheduled for the Special Meeting of the Architectural Review Board on January 28, 2025 at 

5:30pm at Alamo Heights City Hall, 6116 Broadway, San Antonio, TX 78209.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**Notice posted at City Hall on January 21, 2025 at 12:00pm** 


